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	Bowhouse Primary School
	

	Tinto Drive, Grangemouth FK3 0DZ

	Telephone: 01324 508710

	Headteacher: Lynda McDonald

	
	

	
	Falkirk Council

	
	Children’s Services



22 November 2018

Dear Parent/Carer

At the most recent meeting of the Falkirk Council Education Executive, held on the 6th November, the decision was taken to take forward Local Authority budget planning to achieve a savings target of £5.83m from Children’s Services for each of the next 5 financial years. 

To meet this level of unprecedented cuts Children’s Services has instructed all Primary Headteachers to consider a range of measures which will have a direct and significant impact on our schools.  For the first year of this plan Primary Headteachers have been tasked with identifying £1.8m cuts for the start of session 2019-20. 

To achieve this at Bowhouse Primary School we would have to realise savings of £38,820 

The report to the Education Executive highlights that these cuts may result in the following increased risks:

· Voluntary Severance

· Reduction in management time and teacher numbers 

· Reduction in resources

· Reduction in support staff and consequent supervision capacity

At Bowhouse Primary School we will endeavour to minimise the above risks, however, it is inevitable that such a level of cuts will have a significant impact. 

Children’s Services and the school are committed to ensuring that throughout this process we will consult with you and keep you informed of our planning to meet the substantial challenges ahead.

We welcome your comments and views on these proposed cuts, so please do not hesitate to contact the school via our email address (bowhouseprimaryschool@falkirk.gov.uk), by Wednesday 28th November.  You will appreciate that due to the short timescale and potential volume of comments, it will not be possible to respond to individual emails. The overall response will be collated and shared with the Chair of our Parent Council and Children’s Services. 

Yours sincerely,

Lynda McDonald

Headteacher                                             
	
	
	

	Director of Children’s Services: Robert Nayler

Sealock House, 2 Inchyra Road, 
	

	Grangemouth, FK3 9XB.
	

	Telephone : 01324 506600
	

	
	
	Fax : 01324 506601
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